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Fleggburgh C of E VC Primary School 
Contact us: office@fleggburgh.norfolk.sch.uk   01493 369283 

 

 

 

We have all been working to improve the outdoor learning areas this term. The area 
outside Emerald class is looking exciting and the children are spending more time 

learning in their outdoor classroom. The adventure trail has been jet washed and made 
safe so that the children can access it every day. There are the beginnings of a 

transformation in the Little Explorers Nursery garden with work well underway to build 
a new campfire area ready for Forest School. The older pupils are not missing out with 
their new outdoor decking and a place to read, discuss and enjoy their learning in the 

fresh air. Look out for new playground markings which are coming soon. 

           

Emerald Class 

As you may have seen we have invested in some new spelling books. These were 

suggested by a parent in our parent’s afternoon tea session and we think they are a 

great idea to support the children. They will have their spelling words for the week 

stuck in each week. The idea is that they should look at each word, say it, then turn 

the page and have a go at writing it. Repeat for all of the week’s words. Then they 

can check each word is correct.  There are two columns to practice in this way in the 

book each week, although obviously they can practice elsewhere as they would have 

done before! When we test them in school, it will be on the column that says ‘can 

you remember last week’s words?’ Please bear in mind that we do not test in the 

order that the spellings are on the list, so it is good for the children to practice their 

words out of order at home too. This will enable you to see how your child has done 

and support them with any spellings that they did not get right. 

 

A term has gone by since I took up the post of Executive Headteacher in January. It 
has been a treat to slowly get to know the children they are a credit to you! It has 
also been a privilege to work with such a dedicated staff team who, like me, are 

committed to further developing an inspiring learning environment for the children 
to enjoy. I would like to wish you and your families a lovely Easter break. I have 

my fingers crossed for fine weather!   
Julie Church 

 

 

Attendance (this term up to and including 29:03:19 - Our aim is 97% 

Whole School  95.23% 

Diamond Class 97.09% 

Emerald Class  92.83% 

mailto:office@fleggburgh.norfolk.sch.uk


                                               

    

                                                           

                                                                                        

                                                   

                                                  

                                                   

                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

      

                                              

            

1st April, 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

As you know, the Friends of Fleggburgh Primary School is our PTA and our role is to raise 

money for the school. This helps to pay for a number of things including equipment and 

school trips. 
 

We run special events during the year such as the May Fair, the Easter Egg Raffle and 

Christmas Raffle and Tombola. 
 

We want to let you know about the next two events coming up after Easter. 
 

On 30th April we will be holding a Friends and Family Fun Quiz Night at the school. This is a 

free social event for children, family and friends to get together and have a fun evening with 

food provided. It would be great to see as many as possible so book a table for you and your 

friends and plan to come! 
 

A couple of weeks after this will be our May Fair on 18th May. This a great event for our school 

and community where we have a range of stall and activities for all ages. We are keen to hear 

any ideas from you of anything you might like to have included. We have already had a 

couple of local groups offer to do presentations for us, so do let us know your ideas. 
 

The Fair also needs you to help and we’ll be putting a sheet up after Easter where you can 

sign up for as little or as much time as you are able to support the event. 
 

Further details of both events will follow shortly and if you would like to know any more, you 

are always welcome to speak to me at school. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Daniel Forde-Pogson 

on behalf of Friends of Fleggburgh School 

 

Easter 
 

Easter Service in Church on Friday, 5th April, at 9.30am 
 

Easter prize draw will take place at 2.45pm in the school hall. 

Everybody welcome 

Don’t forget to return your raffle tickets! 

If you are able to donate an Easter egg or other Easter themed raffle prize, it would be 

greatly appreciated.  All monies raised will be used to buy additional equipment and 

fund activities for the children. 

 

Rugby Tournament held 

at Norwich School on 

Friday 15th February. 

 

It may be of some interest to you to know that one of our Partnership schools, 
Neatishead VC Primary, has recently been rated as OUTSTANDING by Ofsted. You 
can read the report at https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/121090  Staff at 

Fleggburgh have already been working with teachers at Neatishead to look at ways 
to develop their practice. 

 

https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/121090


January, 2019 

 

                                             

 

                                  

                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                  

                                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                     
 

 

 

                                                                        

 

Term Dates: 

5th April   Easter Service in Church at 09:30 

    Easter Egg raffle 2.45pm, school hall 

8th - 22nd April   Easter Holidays 

23rd April   First day of Summer Term 

2nd May   Year 5 Transition Day - Acle 

3rd May    Broads Trip (Whole School) 

9th May   Class Photographs 

13th-16th May   SATS 

21st May   Performing Arts in school (street dance) 

27th - 31st May   Summer Half Term Holiday 

 

 

 

 

1st April,  2019 

                                                               

Norse -Spring/Summer Menu Change 
 

Please note, as the first day back after the Easter break is Tuesday 23rd April and there 

will be no fresh food deliveries on Easter Monday, we have had to make an 

adjustment and swap the Tuesday menu with the Monday menu on Week One: 

Quorn Chipolatas with Omelette or Garden Vegetable Goujons(v) served with Hash 

Brown and Baked Beans / Chewy Bar with Melon Wedges 
 

The menu will run as advertised from Wednesday, 24th April.  We do apologise for an 

inconvenience caused. 
 

The new Spring/Summer menu for 2019 is attached to this newsletter 
 

Please note that as from 22nd April, 2019 there will be an increase to school lunches.  

This will be 10p per day taking charges from £2.20 to £2.30 per day. 

 
 

Key Stage 1 Sports Hall 

Challenge, held at Acle 

Leisure Centre on 

Thursday 28th February. 

After School Fun Football Club - 3.15 - 4.15 every Thursday - if you would like your 

child to take part next half term, please fill in the form below and return to school 

with payment. 
 

I agree to …………………………………… (name of child) taking part in the Pav Fun Ball 

Academy after school club and enclose the cost of £10 
 

Please indicate any special/medical needs that Pav Fun Ball need to be aware of 

 

Signed ………………………………………………….   Date ………………………………………………… 

E-Safety tip of the day 
Check if it’s suitable.  The age ratings that come with games, apps, films and social 
networks are a good guide to whether they’re suitable for your child. The minimum 
age limit is 13 for several social networking sites, including Facebook and 
Instagram.Visit www.internetmatters.org for lots of helpful advice 
 

http://www.internetmatters.org/


March,  2019 
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Cluster Football Skills Tournament at 

Fairhaven Primary School on 

Monday 25th March 


